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The Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met at Hutcheson 
Medical Center on April 3 2015 with Dwight Watt 
presiding with 11 members and 1 guests present.   
 
Backpack Blessings will be on 4/7 and 4/21. 
 
DSA Banquet will be on June 10 at Walker County 
Convention Center with Jeff Mullis as honoree 
 
Ross gave the inspirational moment 
Ross Andrews was program chair and introduced 
Craig Prus.  Craig is an account and tax preparer who 
works in same building with Ross.  Craig talked about 
his family and particularly his children.  He also spoke 
about the tax code, ACA and tax preparer 
qualifications.  His firm does church and non-profit 
taxes.  He gave us examples of how he makes a 
difference. 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
4/21 Backpack Blessings 5:30 
 
6/10 DSA 
 
 



If you have items for the weekly newsletter send them 
to Dwight at dwight@dwightwatt.com 
 
 If your email address is changing send Dwight your 
new address so you will keep getting the newsletter. 
 

 


